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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

11th May, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the 3rd Special Survey No. 3
which became due at the end of October la st on the steamer
"ANTONIOS MICHALOS", and to the entry in the List of Limitation
Surveys regarding this vessel, I have to acquaint you a report
has been received from the Piraeus Surveyors from which it
appe ars that a satisfactory General Examination has been
carried out with a view to the vessel proceeding on a voyage
to Nicolaleff and thence to Sete and Genoca at which latter
port she will bebroken up.

I shall therefore e glad ir you will keep this
case in mind on the vesuel'a nrrival at your port and advise
me in due oourao when the work of demolition is commenced.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
GENOA.




